To All Society Of American Miniaturist
Members
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Dear S.A.M.

Suzan & Charles Harville took over the Texas Miniature Showcase about 3 years ago. After being in the miniature business for over 30 years we were determine to build it into a 1st Class Show. We found a nice hotel and started building away. We started asking the best Artisans to come to our show. They did as you saw last year.

Last year we had 75 outstanding dealers from many parts of the world
We had over 90 sales tables in a near 10,000 square foot ballroom
We had 29 wonderful workshops at the shop.

We now have one of the 3 best miniature shows in the USA.

In order to keep it growing our dealers have to make money since it cost lots of money to travel and do shows.

This is where our S.A.M members can help. Last year we had about 1/3 of the S.A.M. Members come to the show. We need each of you to attend. We all say that we want the miniature hobby to grow but you have one of the top shows in Dallas and you cannot attend we are in trouble. I am asking each of you to plan to come to Dallas on June 26 & June 27 to see a wonderful group of dealers.

Have friends come with you, take a class and make a fun group project. Workshop dates are June 24, June 25, June 26 & June 28.

Suzan & I are providing our S.A.M. Club a free table to sign up new members and pass out information at the show.

Please plan to come to the show and you will see it prosper and continue.


Sincerely,


Suzan & Charles Harville

